
  

 

 
 

 

August 16, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of East: 

 

On behalf of our faculty and staff at East A, I would like to welcome back all families for the 2022-

2023 school year!  I hope this message finds you refreshed, rejuvenated and ready for a new school 

year.  Our dedicated staff is excited about providing engaging and challenging learning 

experiences to all students so can will be leaders of the future.  East A is a learning community 

that is committed to growth of students’ confidence as learners and people. 

 

For grades 1-5, classes will begin on Tuesday, August 30th, 2022, and Kindergarten classes will 

begin on Tuesday, September 6th, 2022.  Prior to this start date, you will get a personal call from 

your teacher to help answer any questions.  In the meantime, below are a few tips to help start the 

school year off right! 

 

- Students are allowed to enter East A no earlier than 7:45 am. Your child may arrive at the 

cafeteria doors for breakfast.  All students will be released to their classroom by 8:00 am.  Your 

child is considered late by 8:15 am.  Early dismissal ends at 1:30 pm and your student will be 

dismissed for pickup or bussing by 2:55 pm. 

- Please ensure your child comes to school in their school uniform.  It is a requirement for 

all students to wear school uniforms and gym uniforms (specific days) daily. 

- Certain events such as PBIS activities, Student of the Month, Perfect Attendance 

Assemblies and Honor Roll will take place either monthly or quarterly.  Please make sure 

you speak to your child about these special events as we would like your child to be part 

of all events. 

 

I encourage parents to frequently visit our website and follow our social media for up-to-date and 

accurate information, as new information is occurring daily.  

 

In closing, our East A school shirt will read, “They’re not “just kids” they’re future leaders.”  

Please speak to your child about different ways they can be a leader at East A as this will be an 

ongoing conversation with your scholars during the school year.  Thank you for your continued 

support and positivity as we strive to do what is best for ALL of our students.  

 

We look forward to a fantastic 2022-2023 school year! 

 

Serving you, 

 

Jessica Reynolds, M. Ed 

Principal of East A 


